
NKISI REGENT SCHOOL 
         Accomplish more 

 

Seasons greeting to you all. 

 With great gratitude, we appreciate the almighty for the successful completion of first term 
2021/2022 academic session and for keeping us safe to the end of 2021, all praise to his name. 

 To you our noble parents, we say a ‘Big Thank You’, for your commitment, contributions 

and love for the school. Your support and other responses motivated us and sustained our 
confidence. 

Thank you for retaining NRS as the best choice for your children’s academic and moral upbringing. 

 We welcome all our new parents who joined us this term. Thank you for choosing to partner 

with us. Our unwavering commitment to empowering individuals to be successful through high 
expectations in a place of pride where achievement is inspired by caring, effective instruction and 
respect still remains our focus, with God’s help, you will not be disappointed. Welcome to the 
Regent family. 

 On behalf of the management, staff and pupils of the school, I wish you the best of the 

season and a fruitful year 2022 in advance. 

 

ACADEMICS.  

 We resumed learning this term amidst all the uncertainties generated by covid-19 pandemic, 
further aggravated by unpredicted SIT-AT-HOMES and Holidays. Against all odds, we did our best 
as a school to keep to all safety guidelines and uphold best practices in adjusting to and managing 
the situation to keep the academic process going. Our pupils, on their part; not withstanding the 

intensiveness of their studies, made heart-warming performances in their various classes this term. 

 It might interest you to know that last primary 6 set (2020/2021 set) made us proud with their 
Common Entrance Examination Results at both Federal and State levels. 

 In the Federal Common Entrance Examination, Ogbu Kenenna scored 194 out of 200 marks 
followed by Okafor Joshua who scored 192. Twelve pupils out of thirty-five that sat for the 
examination scored 180 and above. 

 Okafor Joshua as well scored the highest mark in Onitsha zone in the State Common 

Entrance Examination and were among the overall best pupils in Anambra State. 

 We return all the glory to God. Congratulations to the class of 2021!. 

 

RECENT PROJECTS IN THE SCHOOL. 

1.Renovation of some interior and exterior parts of the building. 
2. Making of new furniture for all classes. 

3. Setting up REGENT COLLEGE SCHOOL OF SCIENCE  AT FEGGE with boarding facilities. 
(To take off September 2022). We hope to surprise you with more. 

 
 

NEWS LETTER. 
IST TERM 2021/2022 

SESSION. 



 

 

1. The school management had an interactive session with the parents of our primary six pupils and 
advised them on the importance of their children been well prepared 

school and the need to join hands with the teachers 

The parents were encouraged to provide their children with the required text and other materials, 
make their children available for supplementary classes, 
communicate the school on any ill

deliberations. It was indeed a very informative forum.

2. Christmas party was held for the children on the 
filled.  

 

MAINTAINING SAFETY GUIDELINES

 While we hope for an endearing solution to the covid
observe strict compliance to the covid
sanitizer, wearing of face mask/shield, regular exercise and social distancing. W
parents to provide their children with personal protection equipments on resumption by January 
10th, 2022. This is to ensure optimal safety.

 

 Payment of school fee is to be completely made within the first two weeks of 
Debtors will not be allowed in the school from 3

*Remember that the school operates

school’s accounts with Zenith Bank PLC as follows:

School Fee– (Creche = #61, 500, Nurse

Acct Name: Nkisi Regent School, 

Acct number: 1013239092 

UNIFORM 

Acc name: Rita Ochai 

Acc Number: 2087399338 

 To ensure that parents stay informed proactively, effective home
made via the following channels: (Communication 

SMS). 

However, we still appeal to parents to share any change in phone numbers
effective process.  

 

EVENTS.  

1. The school management had an interactive session with the parents of our primary six pupils and 
advised them on the importance of their children been well prepared before entering Secondary 

nd the need to join hands with the teachers towards achieving that. 

The parents were encouraged to provide their children with the required text and other materials, 
make their children available for supplementary classes, always check their weekly mock results, 
communicate the school on any ill-manner/character they notice in their children amongst other 

deliberations. It was indeed a very informative forum. 

2. Christmas party was held for the children on the 10th of December 2021. The party was fun

MAINTAINING SAFETY GUIDELINES 

hope for an endearing solution to the covid-19 pandemic, we must continue to 
observe strict compliance to the covid-19 protocols by frequent handwashing, use of quality hand 

, wearing of face mask/shield, regular exercise and social distancing. W
vide their children with personal protection equipments on resumption by January 

, 2022. This is to ensure optimal safety. 

FEES  

Payment of school fee is to be completely made within the first two weeks of 
Debtors will not be allowed in the school from 3rd week. 

emember that the school operates a cashless policy, all payments must therefore be made into the 

school’s accounts with Zenith Bank PLC as follows: 

, 500, Nursery = #66, 500, Primary = #69, 500) 

Acct Name: Nkisi Regent School, GRA. 

 

COMMUNICATION.  

To ensure that parents stay informed proactively, effective home-school communication is 
made via the following channels: (Communication Book, Phone calls, Whatsa

However, we still appeal to parents to share any change in phone numbers

1. The school management had an interactive session with the parents of our primary six pupils and 
before entering Secondary 

The parents were encouraged to provide their children with the required text and other materials, 
lways check their weekly mock results, 

ner/character they notice in their children amongst other 

th of December 2021. The party was fun-

19 pandemic, we must continue to 
19 protocols by frequent handwashing, use of quality hand 

, wearing of face mask/shield, regular exercise and social distancing. We therefore advise 
vide their children with personal protection equipments on resumption by January 

Payment of school fee is to be completely made within the first two weeks of resumption. 

must therefore be made into the 

school communication is 
hatsapp messages and 

However, we still appeal to parents to share any change in phone numbers with us for more 



COLLECTION OF 1

*The creche and nursery pupils will collect their Report B

Dec. 17th, 2021 from their various class teachers between 9am and 2pm.

Failure to collect the booklets on the scheduled day and time will attract a penalty of #1000

*Results for the primary pupils will be available for viewing on our website from December 22
2021. Incase of any challenge with accessing the site, please call 

Note that the result must be downloaded and printed out, alongsid

newsletter. 

 

*Inter-House sports competition (March 2022)

*Valentine’s Day Celebration 

*Spelling Bee Contest 

*Open day 

*Visit to motherless babies’ home.

*The Regent College School of Science 
with only JSS 1 and 2 classes. (Both Day students and 

The school is specially for children who are science inclined. It’s going to be one of 

 

*Friday December 17, 2021 – Collection of 
cards/Files by the primary classes. 

*Tuesday December 22, 2021 – Accessing of 

*Monday January 10, 2022 – Resumption for 2

We lost one of our parents: 

Mr Ejegbu Chukwujekwu. 

May his soul rest in peace……Amen.

 

1. Mr. Emeka and Mrs. Ezinne Ejiofor

2. Mr. Ifeanyi and Mrs. Akudo Okpalaeze

3. Mr. Uche and Mrs. Onyinye Amechi

4. Mr. Jude and Mrs. Ukamaka Okafor

COLLECTION OF 1ST TERM RESULT. 

pupils will collect their Report Booklets with the news

Dec. 17th, 2021 from their various class teachers between 9am and 2pm. 

the booklets on the scheduled day and time will attract a penalty of #1000

*Results for the primary pupils will be available for viewing on our website from December 22
2021. Incase of any challenge with accessing the site, please call 08037665071

e that the result must be downloaded and printed out, alongside the holiday assignment and 

WATCH OUT FOR! 

ouse sports competition (March 2022) 

home.  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

School of Science Fegge will open for academic activities by September 2022 
with only JSS 1 and 2 classes. (Both Day students and Boarders) 

for children who are science inclined. It’s going to be one of 

IMPORTANT DATES  

Collection of Report Booklets by Creche & Nursery pupil
 

Accessing of Primary pupils’ result 

Resumption for 2nd Term. 

REGRETS  

rest in peace……Amen. 

BUNDLES OF JOY  

Ezinne Ejiofor     Baby Boy

Akudo Okpalaeze    Baby Boy

Onyinye Amechi     Baby Boy

Ukamaka Okafor     Baby Boy
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5. Mr. Kelechi and Mrs. Chinwendu Osuigwe

6. Mr. Ndubuisi and Mrs. Chidimma Anagor

7. Mr. Chukwudifu and Mrs. Chinenye Ogboko

8. Mr. Chiagozie and Mrs. Ozioma Obiora

9. Mr. Lawrence and Mrs. Ruth Chigbue

10. Mr. Chukwuebuka and Mrs. Rita Aniwemmmadu

11. Mr. Obinna and Mrs. Obiamaka Okolo

12. Mr. Judi and Mrs. Kelechi Ike-

13. Mr. Emmanuel and Mrs.Success Okonkwo

During an examination a student kept looking under the table 
answer sheet. His teacher saw him doing that and thought that he was copying from a sheet.

Teacher: I am going to deduct 10 marks from your score.

Student: Haaa!! Why Sir? 

Teacher: For cheating during the exam.

Student: Why do you think I was cheating?

Teacher: I saw you looking under the table.

Student: Laughing 1 was not copying sir,  question 9

 

 

 

  

  

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR

Chinwendu Osuigwe    Baby Boy

Chidimma Anagor    Baby Boy

Chukwudifu and Mrs. Chinenye Ogboko    Baby Boy

Chiagozie and Mrs. Ozioma Obiora    Baby Boy

9. Mr. Lawrence and Mrs. Ruth Chigbue     Baby Girl

Rita Aniwemmmadu   Baby Girl (staff)

Obinna and Mrs. Obiamaka Okolo    Baby Girl (Staff)

-Chidi     Baby Girl (staff)

13. Mr. Emmanuel and Mrs.Success Okonkwo    Baby Girl (staff)

 

 

JOKES  

 

During an examination a student kept looking under the table and then he would write on the 
answer sheet. His teacher saw him doing that and thought that he was copying from a sheet.

I am going to deduct 10 marks from your score. 

: For cheating during the exam. 

do you think I was cheating? 

I saw you looking under the table. 

aughing 1 was not copying sir,  question 9 said “STUDY” THE TABLE BELOW.
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and then he would write on the 
answer sheet. His teacher saw him doing that and thought that he was copying from a sheet. 

said “STUDY” THE TABLE BELOW. 




